
C A L C U L A T O R 
       N E W S 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Children in Grades 3 - 8, 
 
 The Diocese of Trenton requires all students in grades 3 through 8 to use 
calculators for the Terra Nova tests that will be administered in the spring.  Therefore, 
students will need to be proficient in the use and appropriate applications of calculators 
at their grade level. 
 
 To insure consistency in instruction, and to take advantage of large quantity 
discounts, St. Gregory's has ordered calculators for all students in grades 3 and 4 to 
purchase.  The following lists the calculator model and price: 
 
   GRADE  MODEL  PRICE 
 
   3 & 4   T-108   $ 6.00 
 
 We would appreciate your prompt remittance in an envelope marked 
“CALCULATOR” with your child's name, grade, and homeroom returned to school by 

September 14, 2018.  There is also the option to return a used calculator for credit 
toward the purchase of a new calculator.  In order to receive credit for a returned 

calculator, it must be fully functional, clean and returned by September 7, 2018.  A 
coupon will be issued for the credit amount.  Please include the coupon in your 
envelope with payment for the difference.  There are also a limited number of used 

calculators available at half price on a first-come basis. Grades 5- 8 were required to 

purchase the TI-34 model on their own, however, we do have a limited amount of 

used calculators available for purchase.  If this additional expense presents a 
hardship, please call the office so that we may be of assistance. 
 
 We thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we work together 
for our children. 
 
       Peace and every blessing be yours, 
        

       Mrs. Michele Rivera 
 
       Mrs. Michele Rivera 
       Assistant Principal 

 


